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Terrace Bay Chapter #1426,
Women of the Moose, held its
Chapter night meeting on Feb. 7.

Graduate Regent Gisele
Legacy chaired the meeting due
to the absence of Senior Regent
Sadie Benko. Child Care
Chairman Sharon Kennedy was
in charge of Chapter night pro-
gram.

Enrollment took place wel-
coming a new member into the
chapter.

Receipts and deposits were
reported by Recorder Benita
Valliant and verified by Treasurer
Annette Landry.

A thank you card was read
from Danielle Gagne.

Members were in favour of

Shore Community Centre
Development Program.

Penny Auction was held fol-
lowing the meeting.

Jean Bozec won the Pot of
Gold. A lovely lunch was served
by Sharon Kennedy and Debbie
Douglas.

A business meeting was held
on Feb. 21 with Senior Regent
Sadie Benko chairing the meet-
ing.

Balloting took place on a new
member with the vote being
favourable.

Minutes of previous meetings
were adopted as read by Recorder
Benita Valliant.

Receipts and deposits were
verified by Treasurer Annette

sending a donation to the North

Landry.

SCENES 1
for sale at
WHITE SAND LAKE

Spend some time in the country and experience
the ageless beauty of the North Shore of Lake

Superior captured for you by

S. JOHNSON HEWSON 824-3155
Professional Photography
Portraits, Weddings & Commercial

With Thanks

The family of the late James (Scotty) Smart wish to express their sincere
thanks to all their relatives and friends for their kind expressions of sympathy
at the loss of a dear husband, father, grandfather and great grandfather. |
Special thanks to Dr. Adey, Dr. Wilkes, Dr. Bailey and Dr. Marion and staff
for all the care shown to Jim during his years at the McCausland Hospital. A
very special thank you to Connie Bryson for all her extra care given to Jim.
Thank you to King's Funeral Home. Special thanks to the Royal Canadian
Legion Branch 109, Schreiber for the beautiful service on Monday night and
at the grave. To the Pall Bearers and Flag Bearers, thank you. To Dave
Hamilton for the beautiful eulogy, thank you. Doug Mcllwain organist, thank
you. To Joe McGill who came from Marathon and played the pipes, thank
you. To Saima a very special friend, thank you. To Pastor Johnson and
Maxine thank you for being there when we needed you. For the beautiful ser-
vice, Pastor Johnson thank you. Thanks to all who visited the funeral home
and attended the funeral, sent cards, flowers, food and baking. Thank you for
the Memorial Gifts given to the McCausland Hospital and the Canadian
Cancer Society. Thank you all for your kindness and concern . It will always |
be remembered.

Barbara Smart & Family.

BIRTH
Roy and Joyce (nee Getty) Rouhiainen are
pleased to announce the birth of their daughter,
Lea Cherish, weighing 8 1bs. 7 1/2 oz. at
Edmonton, Alberta. Proud grandparents are Mr.
& Mrs. Homer Getty of Edmonton, Alberta and
Mr. & Mrs. George Rouhiainen of Terrace Bay,

Ontario.
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THANK YOU

David, Robyn and baby Aaron and D. J. LeBlanc |
would like to thank the ladies of the Legion Branch 109, |
for all the work and effort in organizing the lovely tea and |
the presentation of various gifts in our honor. Also thank
you to the local'merchants of Schreiber/Terrace Bay and |
the numerous ladies for their gift. Your thoughtfulness |
was greatly appreciated.

| Wedding Announcement ‘

Mr. and Mrs. Edgar LeBlanc wish to announce the
marriage of their daughter

CAROLE
€ TEP 0 ¢ 5P
MR. ED LAVOIE
The marriage took place on Saturday, February 20,
1988 at Corpus Christi Catholic Church in Thunder
‘Bay. The newlyweds are now residing in Thunder

Bay.

Correspondence consisted of a
letter from the Brownie and
Guide Association asking the
ladies if we would help at their
annual banquet; members will
help serve and clean up following
their banquet.

A letter from the committee in

Improved Services for [Futures for
the Hearing Impaire

In order to better serve hearing

impaired adults and children, the

Canadian Hearing Society in
Thunder Bay is studying the ser-
vice needs of hearing impaired
individuals.

The study is being conducted
in several regional communities.

Members of the study team
were in Terrace Bay on Feb. 23.

To ensure that any new pro-
gram developed reflects the needs
of hearing impaired, representa-

charge of Canada Day activities
was also read.

Senior Regent Sadie Benko
gave her report on the executive
session she along with Gisele
Legacy and Annette Landry
attended on Jan. 31 with Port
Arthur Chapter being the host

Women of the Moose hold chapter meeting

chapter.

- Pot of Gold was won by
Benita Valliant and raffle was
won by Carollea Kenney.
Members enjoyed birthday cake
decorated by Debbie Douglas and
served by Sharon Kennedy.

d |Terrace Bay?|

Wayne Kushnier, from the
Youth Employment Centre (YEC)
in the Nipigon/Red Rock area,
approached council on Feb. 22 to
see if there is interest here for the
Futures program.

tives of the hearing society spoke
with individuals and agencies
who have concerns about the
availability of local services.

If you are aware of any special

needs of the hearing impaired or
have concerns about services
offered, the hearing society would
welcome your input.

For further information, call

Kathleen Lynch, regional direc-

tor, Canadian Hearing Society, 1-
807-623-1646.

MAJOR APPLIANCE
REPAIRS

Servicing done in your own home to ranges, washers, dryers,
dishwashers, fridges, electric hot water tanks and electric

heating units. Parts on hand for most makes and models

BILL CAMPBELL ELECTRIC

824-2743 OR 824-2574
Servicing Jackfish, Terrace Bay, Schreiber,

Rossport and Pays Plat.

-

- Thank You
A Special " Thank You" note for my 89th birthday I celebrated

recently on February 9th.
Special Thanks to the neighbours of the Smilsky Apartments.
Mrs. W. Geller t... Mrs..Bea McCuaig.
| Mrs. Kay Furyk  Mrs. Myran Smilsky
Also thanks to Mr. & Mrs. Eddie Nicol & Gerald Nicol. Also thanks to
Alma & John Small & great grandchildren from Mississauga. Also
Thank You from an "Old Friend" Albina Welbourne. Thank You to
Esbelle Cinerelli of Kitchener, Ont and thanks to all who sent lovely
cards & gifts and flowers on my birthday .

Love Always
Julliette Nicol

A Sister for Claudine!

France Blais and Roger Lanthier are proud to announce
the birth of their second child
NATHALIE ROXANNE
Nathalie was born January 29, 1988 at 3:30 a.m.

' - and weighed 8 1bs. 4 oz.
Special thanks to Dr. Wilkes & all the nurses
for their kind help & understanding while we
were patients there.

Birth

Weatherbee: Derek & LeAnne are thrilled to announce
| the arrival of Daddy's new little fishing buddy, a precious
| son JESSE LEE arrived February 12, 1988 at 6:25 p.m.

weighing in at a healthy 7 Ibs. 5 oz. and measuring 191/2

in. long. Jesse would like to send hugs and kisses to all

his grandpas and grandmas, aunts, uncles and

cousins across the many miles.

BIRTH

MacKenzie- Bill & Joan are proud to announce the safe
arrival of their daughter

CHRYSTAL JOAN
born February 11th, 1988 weighing 9 1bs.
Many thanks to Dr. Wilkes, Dr. Marion and
A nurses Teresa Roberts and Mary Ellen
Bouchie and to all the staff of the
McCausland Hospital.
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This program focusses on youth
between the ages of 16 and 25 who
have been out of a job and school
for some time.

The Futures program teaches
youth how to find jobs, how to
write resumes and how to act in an
interview, to name a few of the ser-
vices.

Youth in the Futures program
are placed in the workplace for 16
weeks where they become trained
in that particular job. The govern-
ment pays their wages- the mini-
mum wage of $4.55 an hour.

Kushnier told council the
Nipigon/Red Rock Futures pro-
gram has between a 90 and 100 per
cent success rate- that is, about 95
per cent of the youth find employ-
ment after being in the program.

The Nipigon/Red Rock Futures
is the most successful in the
province at this ime.

Clerk Dave Fulton asked
Kushnier when he would need an
answer regarding whether the
township would participate.

Kushnier replied by saying he
would like to have the program in
place by summer, even as soon as
possible.

He said that if the township did
decide to participate, $10,000
would be a good amount to put into
the program. The Ministry of Skills
Development matches township

funds up to $10,000..

FOR RENT

Bachelorette apt.
for rent
fridge & stove
included

Call after S p.m.
825-3824

INCOME TAX
RETURNS
PREPARED

Contact

DAVID FALZETTA
in Terrace Bay

825-9471

INCOME TAX
SERVICE
L. Belliveau
1i0a.m. -8 p.m.

Mon. - Fri.
by appointment on
weekends

825-3504




